
C A D E N ' S  C O R N E R
O C T O B E R  2 0 2 1  -  D I V I S I O N  7  

Trick-or-Treat with UNICEF 

 Happy
October!

Hello Division 7!  I am
so proud of all of you
and the hard work you
Key Clubbers are
putting in. It is now
October, meaning it is
now fall!  This leads us
to Fall Rally, of course
Halloween, and then
DCON.  I hope that
everyone has been
productive in their
service projects and
please contact me with
any concerns.  

Dollywood Fall Rally - Oct.
16 

Dollywood Fall Rally 

T A B L E  O F  C O N T E N T S

caden@ktkey.org

Contact info:

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S

Dues are payable - Oct. 1

V O L . 5

Key Club Week - Nov. 1-5

Annual Dues become
delinquent- Dec. 1

District Convention  



District Convention is right around the corner! DCON will be from
March 18-20, 2022, at the Marriot Cool Springs Hotel in Franklin,
TN. The District officers for that year will be elected there, as well
as fun workshops and service projects! The cost includes the hotel
room, the meals, the convention programs, and all the souvenirs.  

                         DCON

The Dollywood Fall Rally will

be on October 16th, this

Saturday at Dollywood in

Pigeon Forge!  Although the

deadline to attend has

passed, this is a reminder to

those attending.  Our rally will

be at 11 a.m. at the park, and

the dresswear is casual. 

 Hope to see everyone there! 

Dollywood Fall
Rally



Trick-or-Treat with UNICEF

Trick-or-Treat with UNICEF is a great way that Key Club fundraises to

help UNICEF. Clubs can receive a fundraising box to collect for United

Nations Children’s Emergency Fund (UNICEF).  If your Club has not

received a box by Labor Day, you can order one through the Key Club

Store at 1-800-KIWANIS 

I hope that everyone has a great Halloween and is staying safe!  Again, please contact

me if you have any concerns or needs, that is what I am here for, to help you.  Thank you

so much for your service and I cannot wait to see everyone for Fall Rally!  


